Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission has received a petition for declaratory statement on January 16, 2007, from Bob Littleton, Plumbing Chief, on behalf of Hillsborough County, regarding clarification of the spacing requirements for plumbing fixtures such as water closets, urinals, lavatories and bidets set forth in section P2705.1(5), Florida Building Code, Residential Volume (2004 as amended 12/05 and 12/06) and in section 405.3.1, Florida Building Code, Plumbing Volume (2004 as amended 12/05 and 12/06). It has been assigned the number DCA07-DEC-012.

A copy of the request may be obtained by writing: Paula P. Ford, Agency Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
